City of Greater Sudbury National Grand Sudbury



February 14, 2013

(sent by e-mail)

Dear Mr. St. George:

Re: Vicious Dog Notice #413190

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter on January 18, 2013 appealing Vicious Dog Notice #413190 pursuant to the City of Greater Sudbury Animal Control By-law 2002-285.

This matter will be heard by the Hearing Committee at **4:00 p.m.** on **Wednesday March 6, 2013** in Committee Room C-12 at Tom Davies Square. Bring any information you feel relevant in presenting your position. Please be advised that this hearing is a public process; the agenda will be made available on the City's website and the hearing is open to the public to attend.

I am enclosing a copy of the City of Greater Sudbury's by-law to regulate the keeping of animals and the registration of dogs and cats, By-law 2002-285, for your convenience. If you require any further information, do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at 705-674-4455, ext. 4206.

Yours truly,

Lisa Miller

Deputy City Clerk

Las Miller

Enclosure

c:

✓ D. Barker, Manager of Compliance & Enforcement Services

Skylar St. George

PO BOX 5000 STN A 200 BRADY STREET SUDBURY ON P3A 5P3

CP 5000 SUCC A 200, RUE BRADY SUDBURY ON P3A 5P3

705.671.2489

www.greatersudbury.ca www.grandsudbury.ca